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JOHN W. STAGGERS
ATTORNEY AND COUNSELLOR AT LAW
S08-511 COLUMBIAN BUILDING
WASHINGTON |,D.C.

August 11, 195k

The Honorable, Dr. Syngman Rhee
President, Republic of Korea
Seoul, Korea

Dear Dr. Rheo:

Original Scan

This letter will serve to introduce Mr. Willism C, :
Taylor of Tokyo, Japan of the Tokyo OFFICE OF SUPPLY, UNITED ‘

NATIONS KOREAN RECONSTRUCTION AGENCY, who is now temporarily
located in Seoul, Korea, You will recall that I spoke to you

about him while I was in Chinhae.

Mr, Taylor has some information that he would like to

impart to you, but could not do so through the usual sources

of communications,
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